
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Brethren, 
    On behalf of our communities and their households, I wish to thank you all for the spirit of deep concern for the 
needy who are undergoing a trying moment of lack of food during this season of Covid19, We endeavored to 
reach many households with a package of Maize flour and we witnessed a heart of joy and great happiness. The 
need for food is overwhelming, but the step taken is great and greatly appreciated as shown by the large smiles. 
    Since social distancing and quarantine is one of the set precautions against Covid19, we tried our level best to 
organize a location where people could move and attain food (Maize flour) for their families, one person at a 
time. And to the disabled families, elderly people, and young children, we enlisted our Social Workers, who took 
food to their homes.  Allow me to end here for now, passing our needy people’s appreciation to all of you in your 
respective capacity.  Thank you very much, and God bless you all! 
Rev. Fred Tumwebaze 

May 

2020

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by May 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Update:  The quarantine for Covid19 has made it difficult for 
many to work.  If a family needs to work everyday to get food, 

through no fault of their own, they cannot feed themselves. 
With your donations, Reach has been providing food..Thank 
you!  As of now, Omega School is closed until May 5th.  Pray 
for healing, provision, an end to quarantine, and restoration.

We would like to express prayers and condolences to the friends 
and family of one of our favorite 90 year old sponsors, Jeanie 
Spradlin. She lit up a room with her love and we are sure when 
she entered the arms of Jesus, she heard, well done daughter.
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